LANDSCAPING
&

IRRIGATION CONTRACT
RFP 2018-03




BACKGROUND
INFORMATION
» November 2017 the RBCRA Board of Commission

provided approval fo extend the current
Landscaping and lrrigation contract to January of

2018.

» On September 1, 2018 the Agency published RFP
No#2018-03 to provide Landscaping and irrigation
services for the 13t Street Corridor and other
properties within the RBCRA District.




BACKGROUND
INFORMATION

» The solicitation was published with the Palm Beach
Post , Demand Star, RBCRA Website.

» October 5 2018 the evaluation commitiee met
and reviewed the submittal packet received.

» Chris Wayne was awarded 206 pts out of a possible
235 and was deemed responsive




CHRIS WAYNE & ASSOCIATES
RECCOMENDATION

»The Agency feels Chris Wayne has demonstrated
great customer service and would like to award
them a new contract

»The term of the contract is for two years with a one
year option to renew.







